Carla Hoekzema

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 2:00 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please stop irons brothers re-zone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a neighboring resident of the proposed rezone of the Irons Brothers properties that have been illegally running their
business for over 10 years in their current residentially zoned location, | and over 200 other residents appreciate the
staff report and previous sentiments expressed by the Commissioners to not approve these amendments. Please do not
pass move forward with this amendment.

Sent from my iPhone



